
 

 

 

 

Foundation Home Learning 

17th – 21st September 2018 

Firstly many apologies to Alan – what an awful photo Miss Tickle took. Alan is an ape and lives in Class S, 

along with Harry the horse in Class P and Rodney the rhino in Class M! Thank you so much to all of the 

children who made posters and pictures of the puppets that we have been able to share in class for their 

home learning last week.  It was lovely to hear that the children could retell our five school rules, explain 

our traffic light system and how to earn Dojos.  

This week has again been fantastic, with the children loving learning as a whole unit, meeting and working 

with all adults and exploring the classes. Our first lunch was filled with excitement, enthusiasm and only a 

few spillages. The children have been encouraged this week when they enter school to complete their 

focussed activity before being able to choose their learning. On Tuesday we created some beautiful flower 

pictures which are going to be displayed in Hope Baptist Church as part of their Flower and Harvest 

festival.  If you would like to go and view these or attend their Harvest festival, please see the times 

below.  What a lovely way to show our community spirit! 

Home Learning: Next week we will be starting our Phonics sessions and focussing on the sounds s,a,t and p. 

We would like children if possible to make a sock puppet and for it to be given a name beginning with s, 

emphasising the initial sound. 

Dates for next week:  

Wednesday 26th September – ‘Meet the Teacher’ evening 5-6pm (please enter through the main reception 

and walk down to class) 

Friday 28th September – Macmillan Coffee afternoon 2-3pm (further information will be sent closer to 

the time) 

Reminders: 

 Children must only be provided with water in their bottles, no squash is permitted as was explained 

on the home visit 

 Library books will be changed on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

 Children are now able to wear home clothes/dressing up on their birthday. If it falls on a 

weekend/in the holidays, please choose the Friday before or Monday after (see Mrs Hunter’s 

information in the Beacon) 

 

 


